
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 Feb 2023 03:46:16
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation: P0014/23/FUL
Attachments: 2022_Process Note 1_Main River_FZ3.doc

Planning Support Team (FODDC) 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bennion, Matthew <Matthew.Bennion@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Sent: 23 February 2023 13:47 
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <planning@fdean.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation: P0014/23/FUL 

FAO: Matthew Green 

Dear Matthew, 

Thank you for your consultation of the above planning application, received by us on 23/2/23. Whilst we note the reason for your consultation as 
the development being within Flood Zone 3 of the River Severn (main river), we have no bespoke comments to make. This is due to the size, 
scale and vulnerability (less vulnerable) of the development within the Flood Zone. I have attached our relevant process note that deals with this 
type of development for your consideration. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards 

Matt 

Matt Bennion 
Senior Planning Officer 
Sustainable Places 
Environment Agency West Midlands Area 

direct telephone: 07810 774218 

Team email: westmidsplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 

-----Original Message----- 
From: DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk <DoNotReply@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 23 February 2023 11:52 
To: WestMidsPlanning <WestMidsPlanning@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation: P0014/23/FUL 

Please see attached document 
Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and 
Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local services on their behalf. 

The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings 
or any other formal notices by email unless specifically agreed by us in writing. 

Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest 
of Dean District Council may be accessible to others in the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the 
Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation. 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its 
attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it 
public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from 
any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 


